
December 30, 2018 

The Holy Family of Jesus, Mary & Joseph 

SACRAMENTAL LIFE 

Baptism 

Sundays following the 12:30pm. Mass. 

Please call the Parish Office to schedule. 

Pre-Baptism instruction (best between 

the 5th and 7th month of pregnancy) is 

required. A one-hour class for both 

parents is offered at Saint Louise. 

 

Marriage 

Arrangements must be made with the 

parish priest at least six months prior to 

the anticipated celebration. 

 

Sacrament of the Sick 

The parish priests are available for home 

visitation for the Sacraments of the 

Eucharist, Confession and Anointing of 

the Sick. Eucharistic Ministers are 

available on Sundays following the 

9:00am Mass for distribution of the 

Holy Communion. To arrange for a visit 

please call the parish office. 

 

Bulletin Deadline: Articles for the 

bulletin must be submitted in writing 

10 days prior to publication. 

 

Hearing Loop Installed 

Hearing Aid users  

Switch hearing aid  

to T-coil 
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SAINT LOUISE 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday−Friday 7:00am & 9:00am 

 

Saturday 9:00am, and  

6:00pm (Sunday Vigil Mass) 

 

Sunday 

8:00am, 10:00am, Noon & 4:30pm 

 

Holy Days 

See Schedule in Bulletin 

 

CONFESSIONS 

Tuesday 6:30pm to 7:30pm 

Saturday 11:30am to 12:30pm 

 

SAINT JOAN  

MASS SCHEDULE 

Saturday 4:00pm 

Sunday 9:00am & 11:00am 

 

Monday-Thursday: 8:00am 

 

CONFESSIONS  

Saturday Noon-12:30pm 

320 McMurray Road 

Pittsburgh, PA  15241-1616 



 

 

 Lift Up Your Hearts 

Mass Intentions 

Monday, December 31 Saint Sylvester I 

1 Jn 2:18-21; Ps 96; Jn 1:1-18 

7:00am No Mass 

9:00am Barbara Campbell (Minczewski Family) 

5:00pm Joseph Hufnagel (The Werner Family) 

Tuesday, January, 1  

The Solemnity of Mary, the Holy Mother of God 

Nm 6:22-27; Ps 67; Gal 4:4-7; Lk 2:16-21 

9:00am Mary O’Hara (Koenig Family) 

Wednesday, January 2 

Saint Basil the Great; Saint Gregory Nazianzen 

1 Jn 2:22-28; Ps 98; Jn 1:19-28 

7:00am No Mass 

9:00am Roy Walters (Audrey & Ken Koerner) 

9:30am Morning Prayer 

8:00pm Rosary for Peace 

Thursday, January 3 The Most Holy Name of Jesus 

1 Jn 2:29—3:6; Ps 98; Jn 1:29-34 

7:00am Genevieve Weisen (L) (Bob & Pam Walsh) 

9:00am Lo Wilkins (Paula Johannes) 

Friday, January 4 Saint Elizabeth Ann Seton  

1 Jn 3:7-10; Ps 98; Jn 1:35-42 

7:00am Marie Good (Jack & Joanne Carmassi) 

9:00am 

 

Ned, Regina & Margaret Hartsell  

(Thomas & Esther Hartsell) 

Saturday, January 5 Saint John Neumann  

1 Jn 3:11-21; Ps 100; Jn 1:43-51 

9:00am 1st Lt. Philip Koenig (L) (Anne Koenig) 

After Mass Mother of Perpetual Help Novena  

4:00pm Wedding: Croner-Cerrone 

6:00pm Brandi Phillips (L) Special Intention 

Sunday, January 6 The Epiphany of the Lord 

Is 60:1-6; Ps 72; Eph 3:2-3a, 5-6; Mt 2:1-12 

8:00am For the People of Saint Louise & Saint Joan 

10:00am 

  

Bill (deceased) & Madeline Meyer (living) 

(Diana Swank) 

Noon Jim Mackey (The Troy Family) 

4:30pm Geraldine Zalazar (Joe & Katherine Brennan) 

7:00am No Mass 

Noon Marilyn Walsh (Matthew Walsh) 

III Bann 

Joshua D. Corner-Julie M. Cerrone 

Wedding Banns 

SAINT LOUISE PARISH OFFICE HOURS 

The office will be closed Monday, December 31,  

Tuesday, January 1 & Wednesday, January 2. 

 

The office will reopen Thursday, January 3 at 8:00am 

Please note:  There are no evening hours at LeGras 

Parish Center December 24 through January 2.  

THE SOLEMNITY OF MARY, THE HOLY  

MOTHER OF GOD 

A Holy Day of Obligation 

 

December 31:   

4:00pm at Saint Joan and 5:00pm at Saint Louise 

January 1:   

9:00am Mass at Saint Louise, 10:00am Mass at Saint Joan  

and Noon Mass at Saint Louise 

 

*Please note the 8:00am Mass (Saint Joan) and 9:00am 

Mass (Saint Louise) on Monday, December 31 are Masses 

for the day and does not fulfill the Holy Day Obligation. 

 

At Saint Louise on Tuesday, January 1  

Adoration, the Rosary, Confessions and Devotions  

will not be held and there is no 7:00am Mass on 

Wednesday, January 2. 

   Every year the Sunday following Christmas is 

celebrated as the Feast of the Holy Family of Jesus, 

Mary and Joseph. The humble poverty of Jesus’ birth 

at Bethlehem, their flight into Egypt to escape 

Herod’s persecution, and their quiet life at Nazareth 

reminds us that Jesus, Mary and Joseph know the 

joys, challenges and sorrows which all families 

encounter.  They offer an example of trust in God’s 

providence and of loving care which speaks to 

families in our day. 

 

   May the prayers of Mary and Joseph, and the 

presence of the Lord Jesus accompany us all in this 

New Year, and assist our parish communities of 

Saint Joan and Saint Louise to grow together as one 

‘family.’ Let us also remember to pray especially for 

families affected by war and persecution, those 

forced to flee their homes, for families separated, 

mourning the loss of loved ones, and for those facing 

hardships. 

    

   MANY THANKS to all of you who dropped off gifts 

and treats at our parish offices for me, Father Dan, 

Father Jon, Deacon Bill, seminarian Gregg and the 

staff to enjoy this holiday. On behalf of all of us, I 

pray that this year ahead will be one of the Lord’s 

Peace and many blessings. 

 

                  Happy and Blessed New Year! 

                                Fr. Joe  



 

 

 

 

Join our Family! Choosing a school is 

one of the most important decisions a 

family will make. At Saint Louise School, 

we are dedicated to excellence in 

education of each child within the 

framework of the Gospel and the 

tradition of the Catholic Church. Student 

life at Saint Louise is challenging, creative, engaging, and 

rewarding. We are proud to provide an outstanding 

learning environment where children can grow in faith and 

reach their full academic potential. We encourage you to 

visit our website at www.stlouiseschoolpa.org or call 

412.835.0600 to schedule a tour. We would love to show 

you all the great things Saint Louise School has to offer! 

Saint Louise de Marillac School Calendar 

School Notes 

12/31 No School 

1/4 9:00am All School Liturgy 

1/1 No School-Happy New Year! 

1/2 School Resumes 

Youth Ministry: Join us on Tuesday, January 8 for our 

next Pray and Play! Pray and Play is every Tuesday from 

7:00pm-9:00pm and includes a bible study, time for fun, 

food and fellowship! This event is open to all students who 

are entering grades 9-12. 

 

Teens in grades 9-12 – Save these dates for Mission Week 

2019 taking place June 16 – June 21, 2019. 

 

Life Night: Join us on Sunday, January 13 for Life 

Night! Life Nights will go from 4:30pm to 7:30pm on the 

second Sunday of the month throughout the school year. 

The nights begin with our Sunday evening 4:30pm Mass. 

Then we will gather in LeGras Parish Center for a meal, a 

time of fellowship, a teaching, small group discussion and 

prayer. All teens in grades 9-12 are invited to participate in 

these awesome gatherings with their peers. 

 

Want to stay up to date on all things Youth Ministry? 

Email Jason to get on our email and text message 

distribution list at jzych@stlouisedemarillac.org 

Youth Ministry 

Family Fish Fry 2019 

It’s that time of year 

again! We have 

started to plan for 

this year’s Family 

Fish Fry, which will 

take place for six 

consecutive Fridays beginning March 8, 2019. There are 

many opportunities for adults and teenagers to 

help.  Service hours will be provided for teens and high 

school students. Both Parishioners and school families are 

encouraged to help.  This event brings together the school 

and parish in a unique fellowship to support our school 

and youth ministries at Saint Louise de Marillac.  It takes 

hundreds of volunteer hours to run them for six weeks, 

but it’s also a great deal of fun.   

 

To help make this a manageable undertaking, we are 

especially in need of the following positions! If you are 

interested in helping, but are only able to do it a few weeks 

out of the six, please reach out and let me know.  We can 

use as much help as possible. 

 

• Thursday evening set-up chairperson or co-chairs 

• Friday night Clean-up chairperson or co-chairs 

• Friday Kitchen Prep chair or co-chair 

 

Please call or send me an email if you are able to 

help. Thank you, Tracey Buckley 412-833-1010 ext. 236 

or tbuckley@stlouisedemarillac.org 

 

If you are at least 18 years of age you must have your 

clearances to volunteer! 

March for Life—We are very excited to announce the 

2019 March for Life taking place Friday, January 18, 

2019 in Washington, DC. It is a day-trip, down and 

back, leaving the Church at 6:45 am. There will be a 

Mass at 6:00 am, and then we depart. We should be 

back home between 10:00pm and 11:00pm. This years 

theme is "Unique from Day One" pointing to the 

ultimate truth that God has made us as a gift from the 

moment of conception.  

 

Please sign up on the Saint Louise Parish website: 

https://stlouisedemari llac.org/this-week/news-

announcements 

 

In years past we have benefited from some very 

generous parishioners that sponsored the March For 

Life insofar as offsetting the costs of the bus itself. This 

year we would like to invite all of you to partner with us 

and help underwrite the cost of this trip. If you would 

like to contribute to the March for Life, please contact 

Denny Costello at stlouiserespectlife@gmail.com  

 

Thank you! 

March for Life-January 18, 2019 



 

 

 

 

Religious Education News 

Sharing the GOOD News: Today’s Gospel tells us of “family,” and how Mary and Joseph enter into the Mystery, even 

though they do not understand…They, with Jesus, have been a faithful Jewish family. They have prepared Him well. Jesus 

comes to know the love of the Father more deeply, through the practice of their Faith and the love of Mary and Joseph. 

When Mary and Joseph were anxious and question Jesus at finally finding Him after His being lost, Jesus does not give them 

an easy answer…Yet, they all went home together to “live out the Mystery.” We, too, when facing challenges that we do not 

understand, must trust and surrender ourselves to “live out the Mystery.” Then we will come to know God’s love more deeply 

each day. 

  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION CLASSES: The Christmas Break will be from December 18 through January 6.  CLASS 

SESSIONS RESUME ON JANUARY 7, 9, and 10, 2019. GLORIA TO THE NEW BORN KING! A VERY HAPPY & 

HOLY CHRISTMAS TO ALL! The Lord bless and keep you; the Lord’s face shine down upon you; may the Lord hold you 

and all whom you love in the palm of His hand. AMEN!  

  

PLEASE NOTE:  EDGE (ONLY) DOES have their middle school ministry session on Wednesday, January 2, at 

6:45p.m. in LeGras Hall. 

  

7

th

 Grade Confirmation Candidates: Candidates who missed the Rite of Intention celebrations are to bring their Letters of 

Intention for Father Joe to the Religious Education Center, to receive your blessed cross pin. All are invited to offer prayer 

for the Candidates and their families. Questions may be directed to the Religious Education Center at 

luhlmann@stlouisedemarillac.org or call 412-835-1155. Come, Holy Spirit! 

  

FIRST COMMUNION PARENT MEETING for ALL 2

nd

 Graders of the Parish:  Will be held on Sunday, January 6, 

2019, at 1:30p.m. in LeGras Hall OR Monday, January 7, 2019, at 7:00p.m. in LeGras Hall. Parent(s)/Guardians are asked to 

attend to receive all materials and important information concerning their child’s preparation for the Sacrament of First 

Eucharist. Questions may be directed to the Religious Education Center at luhlmann@stlouisedemarillac.org or call 412-835-

1155. 

  

HOME SCHOOL FAMILIES: If you are unable to attend the December 6, Unit II Session, please contact the Religious 

Education Center ASAP to re-schedule a time for your family. Office hours are Monday, 7:30a.m. to 6:30p.m., Tuesday, 

7:30a.m. to 4:30p.m., Wednesday, 7:30a.m. to 8:30p.m. and Thursday, 7:30a.m. to 8:30p.m. Just e-mail 

luhlmann@stlouisedemarillac.org or call 412-835-1155. Your support of your child(ren)’s Faith Journey is greatly appreciated! 

Marriage Moments:  “January 1 is the feast of Mary, the Mother of God. In these days of the ‘Me Too’ movement, regaining 

respect for women is getting a lot of attention. This is good, but healthy marriages already exhibit this. Husbands, honor your 

wife’s unconditional ‘yes’ to love you. This love will be returned to you.” © 2018 by Susan Vogt, www.SusanVogt.net 

  

Parenting Pointers:  “Today is the Feast of the Holy Family of Jesus, Mary, and Joseph.  Often this feast gets lost amidst the 

hustle of Christmas. Take 5 minutes today to share with your family at least one thing that makes your family holy. Hint: It 

need not be about saying prayers; it could be examples of selflessness.” © 2018 by Susan Vogt, www.SusanVogt.net 

Prayer to the Holy Family:   

 

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, in you we contemplate the splendor of true love, to 

you we turn with trust. Holy Family of Nazareth, grant that our families too 

may be places of communion and prayer, authentic schools of the Gospel 

and small domestic Churches. Holy Family of Nazareth, may families 

never again experience violence, rejection and division: may all who have 

been hurt or scandalized find ready comfort and healing. Holy Family of 

Nazareth, may the approaching Synod of Bishops make us once more 

mindful of the sacredness and inviolability of the family, and its beauty in 

God’s plan. Jesus, Mary and Joseph, graciously hear our prayer.  

AMEN!         

 

~Pope Francis  ©  Angelus, 29 December 2013 



 

 

 

 

Stewardship 

Sunday, December 30 

Men’s Basketball Group 8:00pm School Gymnasium 

Monday, December 31 

   

Tuesday, January 1 

   

Wednesday, January 2 

   

Thursday, January 3 

Bible Study 7:00pm LeGras Conference Room 

Friday, January 4 

Charismatic Prayer Group 7:00pm Church 

Saturday, January 5 

Catholic Men’s Fellowship 7:30am LeGras Conference Room 

Sunday, January 6 

Men’s Basketball Group 8:00pm School Gymnasium 

Benedictine Oblates Mtg. 1:30pm Bishop Leonard Room 

Respect Life Meeting  9:00am Bishop Leonard Room 

Meetings for the Week 

Mary’s Prayer Garden 

Tuesday Marian Devotions 

Ministry of  Prayer 

Healing and Deliverance Prayers 

and Marian Devotions — Looking for 

peace? Want to grow spiritually? Join 

us each Tuesday at Saint Louise for  

Confessions 6:30pm-7:30pm, Novena 

Devotions in honor of our Lady of the 

Miraculous Medal at 7:30pm followed 

by healing prayers and prayers for 

deliverance and Benediction of the 

Most Blessed Sacrament.   

 

For additional information please go to 

www.stlouisedemarillac.org/ or check out 

the QR code. 

Ministers of Prayer are asked to pray for: 

Emily Friday, Pat Friday, Bruce Taszarek, 

Ron Caskey, Pat Trocano, Ron Sustich, 

Sam Basile III, Patricia Flaherty, Weston 

Smith, Deacon Tom O’Neill, Vance 

DuVall, Regina Zelik, Angela Abruzzino, 

and Shirley Livezy. 

 

To request prayers or to remove a name, please call Philly 

Sysak, 412-853-1151.  

 

 

*Note: Prayers continue after names are removed. 

Special Intention (Family) 

 

Uncle Jim (Barbara & Richard) 

 

Kathy (Barbara & Richard) 

Due to an early submission for this bulletin, please 

check back next week for the offertory totals. 

Thank you! 

Save the Date-January 29 

January 29, 2019 

7:30pm in Saint Louise LeGras Parish Center 

"Going from Overwhelmed to Fulfilled"  

With Guest speaker, Mark Joseph 

  

Mark, a former STL parishioner, will be back in his 

home parish, to share his message of Gods 

transforming love and mercy. Please join us for this 

very special evening. 

  

"My life has been absolutely transformed in 

understanding the unconditional love and 

forgiveness of God." – Mark Joseph 

Let the peace of Christ  

control your hearts; 

 

Let the word of Christ  

dwell in you richly.  

 

 

~Col 3:15a, 16a 

On behalf of our homeless and needy brothers 

and sisters in Pittsburgh, I send our sincere 

gratefulness to all of you! 

 

~Dianne Lynch 

Miss Nancy’s Homeless Outreach Coordinator 

Thank you!! 



 

 

 

 

There will be no Mass Readings Explained on 

December 26 and January 2. 

Mass Readings Explained 

Saint Louise de Marillac is in need of a part time 

custodian. Some duties include church, school, and 

office cleaning, set up and tear down for events, evening 

building lock up. Must be willing to work flexible hours, 

benefits not included, $10.00/hour.  

 

If interested please contact Mike Buechel at 412-833-1010 

to set up an interview. You must have the required 

diocesan clearances before starting the position. 

Custodian Needed at Saint Louise 

Please Join Us 

GOOD OLD BOYS (retired men 55+) GOOD OLD 

BOYS (retired men 55+)  The Good Old Boys meet from 

September to April, usually the 2

nd

 & 4

th

 Thursday, for 

lunch, sometimes a program & socializing.  The cost for 

lunch is between $5 and $7.  Come to meet your fellow 

parishioners and catch up with ones you have not seen for 

a while.  For more information, contact Sam Trentadue at 

412-833-7869. 

 

Please remember to join us in 

church at Saint Louise  

each Wednesday  

at 8:00pm as we pray the  

Rosary for peace and for all men 

and women serving  

in the military. 

We have a long wish list of capital improvements, 

renovations, and new programs at the Parishes and 

School.  Please consider adding Saint Louise or Saint Joan 

of Arc to your list of year-end donations.   

 

You can direct the donation to Parish Share to help us 

reach our goal of $225,000, to the parish in general, to a 

specific purpose, or to the school. If you wish to donate 

via Faith Direct (www.faithdirect.net), our Parish code is 

PA27. Thank you! 

Year End Giving 

Divine Mercy Apostolate 

Divine Mercy Apostolate: A Ministry of Prayer for The 

Sick and Dying—Do you have a loved one who is near 

the end of life? Is your loved one at home, hospice or 

nursing home? Our Lord's Mission to proclaim His 

message of Divine Mercy to the whole world was entrusted 

to Saint Maria Faustina Kowalska, a simple, uneducated 

nun who was filled with courage, self-abandonment, and 

with child-like TRUST IN Jesus. The message is that His 

mercy is greater than our sins, and that we are to ask for 

and trust in His Mercy especially at the hour of our death. 

Our Lord gave the Divine Mercy Chaplet to Saint Faustina 

as a powerful prayer to be prayed for the sick and dying!  

The Saint Louise de Marillac Divine Mercy Apostolate 

welcome the opportunity to pray The Chaplet of Divine 

Mercy at the bedside of the terminally ill and dying. Please 

request prayer at a time convenient for the patient and 

family and our ministry will send 2 or 3 members to pray 

the Chaplet, which should take about 15 minutes.  

 

To arrange the Divine Mercy Apostolate to pray the 

Chaplet ,  please contact Patt i  Lorenzi at 

patricia.o.lorenzi@gmail.com or 412-780-4255. 

Intervention 

January 8, 2019 at 7:00pm in LeGras Hall 

S.A.M. (Substance Addiction Ministry) Presents: 

Intervention...And Then What 

Tim Grealish, CIP, NCIP— TEG Interventions, LLC 

 Consultation, Intervention and Placement 

 

INTERVENTION: What is it? How does it work? What 

to expect? and TREATMENT: What are the options? 

What setting?  How long? 

Saint Michael, the Archangel, defend us in battle, 

be our defense against the wickedness and snares 

of the devil. May God rebuke him, we humbly 

pray; and do thou, O Prince of the heavenly host, 

by the power of God, thrust into Hell, Satan and 

the other evil spirits, who prowl about the world 

for the ruin of souls.  Amen.         

                                                           -Pope Leo XIII 



 

 

 

 

Saint Joan Life Enrichment Club 

Parish Nurse Ministry 

Alzheimer’s Awareness Month:  Alzheimer disease is a 

type of dementia that causes problems with memory, 

thinking and behavior. Symptoms most often develop 

slowly and get worse over time, becoming severe enough 

to interfere with daily tasks. Although most common in 

persons 65 and older, Alzheimer Disease is not a normal 

part of aging. The Alzheimer Association lists these 

warning signs:   

 

• Memory loss that disrupts daily life, especially newly 

learned information.   

• Difficulty in planning or solving problems, such as 

monthly finances. 

• Difficulty in completing familiar tasks such as driving 

to a familiar location. 

• Confusion to time and place.  

Trouble understanding visual images and spatial 

relationships.  

New problems with words in speaking or writing. 

Decreased or poor judgement. 

Misplacing things or inability to retrace steps. 

Withdrawal from work or social activities. 

Changes in mood or personality. 

 

It is important to remember that these symptoms develop 

slowly and worsen over time and interfere with daily life. If 

you or a loved one are experiencing any of these 

symptoms, please see your doctor. And if you are caring 

with someone diagnosed with Alzheimer disease ask for 

help! For more information check out the Alzheimer 

Foundation of PA @ http://www.alz.org/pa/ or call toll 

free 24/7 Helpline: 1.800.272.3900.  

Candlelight Mass -- Join your 

friends and neighbors for the monthly 

Candlelight Mass at Saint Stanislaus 

Church in the Strip District.  

 

The next Mass will be Friday, 

January 4, 2019 at 8:00pm. 

Confessions and music start at 

7:00pm and fellowship follows the 

Mass. Young families are invited to gather at Bella Notte 

Pizza on Penn Avenue near the church at 6:00pm for 

dinner and discussion.  

 

For more information,  

visit facebook.com/beholdpittsburgh.  

Candlelight Mass 

Father Jon Brzek, parochial vicar at Saint Joan of Arc/

Saint Louise de Marillac Parish, will present and lead 

discussion on the importance of keeping focus on Christ 

while balancing work and prayer on Sunday, January 6 at 

Saint Louise de Marillac Church in the Bishop Leonard 

Room (directly under the church). Father Jon was born in 

McKeesport, attended Duquesne University, Saint 

Vincent Seminary, and California University of PA. He 

was ordained at Saint Paul Cathedral in 1981 and served in 

parish, university, hospital, and religious community 

settings. He was Chaplain for the US Navy for 16 years on 

ships with overseas assignments. Please arrive to be seated 

before 1:45pm when we will begin Daytime Prayer from 

Liturgy of the Hours. Our meeting will end at 3:00pm 

with an opportunity to stay for refreshments. The 

Benedictine Oblates of Bl. Columba Marmion Deanery 

warmly welcome you! 

Balance of  Work and Prayer 

Life Enrichment Club: We will be exploring history and 

hidden treasures in our own South Park backyard with a 

presentation by the Allegheny County Park Rangers. Join 

us on Wednesday, January 9

th

 at 11:00am when Senior 

Ranger, Max Bader will be sharing information on the 

history and restoration work on some of the original stone 

structures of South Park such as the Cascade Pools and 

Vale of Cashmere. He will also update us on the efforts of 

the Parks Dept., volunteers and philanthropic groups to 

help preserve and highlight the rich heritage of the park. 

 

All are welcome, please bring a covered dish and a friend.  

For more information, please call the parish office at 412-

833-2400 or visit the parish website, www.mystjoan.org. 

Additional Christmas Flower Offerings 

M/M Larry Campbell  

(In Memory of Jim & Nancy Suffern,  

Dolores Wissler & Jack Campbell,  

Joseph (Murphy) Irwin, Shaun R. Black & 

Colton E. Hertrick) 

 

M/M Gus Glyptis (In Memory of Frank & Susan 

Pajak, Mary Jo Bodnar & Dianna Green) 

 

Mr. Thomas G. Harcarik  

(In Memory of Mrs. Donna Harcarik) 

 

M/M John Hughes  

 

M/M Kurt M. Meinert  

(In Memory of David Meinert from his Family) 

 

M/M John E. Plesniak  



 

 

 

 

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS & ENJOY BOOKS are  

available through the Knights of Columbus, Council 

#3084. Proceeds benefit the Saint Louise Angel Fund, 

Saint Anthony School Programs and the McGuire 

Memorial Home.   

 

$30.00 at the parish office.  Questions? Please contact 

George Svaranowic at 724-299-3303.  

Entertainment & Enjoy Books 

SAVE THE DATE!   

Join us on Friday, February 8, 2019 

Our Run for the Roses Gala will be 

held on Friday, February 8, 2019 at 

LeGras Parish Center.  Please join us 

for an evening of fun and fellowship to 

raise money for the school.  This is the largest school 

fundraiser of the year!  This event helps us to reach our 

required 10% operating income that needs to come from 

fundraising.  This equates to $250,000 this year!  

 

The theme is the Kentucky Derby and it is sure to be a 

great event.  Get a group of friends together and join us 

for delicious food (NEW MENU!), cocktails, and lots of 

fun!  School families, parishioners and friends of St. Louise 

are all encouraged to attend.  Questions?  Want to 

volunteer?  Contact gala@stlouisedemarillac.org.  We hope 

to see you there! 

 

Sponsor the Gala…..we are in need of many sponsors still!  

Please consider being a sponsor, it is a great way to meet 

your Family Share, promote your business, and support 

the school.  Refer to the sponsorship form on the Gala 

page of the school website for more information or 

contact us at gala@stlouisedemarillac.org. 

 

Auction items needed for the gala- if you have new items 

that you don’t want or can’t use, have a business and 

would be willing to donate an item or a service, or know of 

businesses that would donate and item or service, please 

consider helping us by donating them to the Gala.  These 

items will be used in our silent auction baskets.   Find the 

auction item donation form on the school website under 

Fundraising/Gala.  You can send in your items and the 

form into the parish office or to the school office.  Items 

could include games, women’s accessories, purses, jewelry, 

golfing accessories, apparel, outings, or clubs, dining gift 

cards, hair styling accessories, artwork, spa accessories or 

services, home décor, kid’s stuff, kitchen accessories.  New 

items only, please! 

 

Thank you for your help!  Our students appreciate it! 

Looking for treasures, talents and time…If you are 

a designer, copy writer or editor, we need your help! 

We are blessed to have various designers, writers and 

editors volunteer to help us create the beautiful and 

professional looking pieces you see to promote our 

church and school. We are now in need of a few more 

volunteers to help us. Please contact Tracey Buckley at 

tbuckley@stlouisedemarillac.org if you are available to 

donate your treasures, talent and time.  Thank you! 

2019 Run for the Roses Gala 

Treasures, Talents and Time 

Nocturnal Adoration 

Nocturnal Adoration introductory 

sessions will be offered this Friday, 

January 4 from 9:30pm to 10:00pm 

in the church, just prior to the first 

hour of Nocturnal Adoration. You 

are welcome to remain and adore 

our Lord during the 10:00pm to 

11:00pm hour.  

 

Nocturnal Adoration is scheduled 

for this coming Friday night/

Saturday morning, 10:00pm 

through 7:00am. Come, draw near to adore Jesus. 

 

“Could you not keep watch with me for one hour?"    

First Friday Fish Fry – 

January 4th 

Kick off the New Year at the First 

Friday Fish Fry at Saint Joan of Arc 

on January 4

th

.  We will be serving 

up both lunch and dinner (11 AM – 

7 PM). Please join your neighbors for fellowship and a 

delicious meal (and warm your body up with a nice glass 

of vino!)  The Fish Fry provides an excellent setting to get 

together with friends, neighbors and other parishioners to 

share a meal and some good conversation.  If you are in a 

hurry, take out is available -- call ahead at 412-854-3173 

and Pat will be glad to take your order and have it ready 

for you to pick-up.   

 

It was wonderful to meet so many parishioners from Saint 

Louise at last month’s Fish Fry.  We appreciate your 

support and are really enjoying getting to know you 

through the joining of our parishes.  

 

See you on the 4

th

! 

January 4 Fish Fry 



 

 

 

 

You may be aware of an easy way of supporting our parish 

called Faith Direct, a free service that enables you to make 

your generous donations to our parish using secure direct 

debit from your bank or credit card account.   

 

Faith Direct has been a win-win for our parish by offering: 

Convenience: Parishioners who are enrolled in the 

Faith Direct service enjoy not needing to find their 

envelopes or write a check on Sunday mornings. 

 

Consistency: Faith Direct gives you the ability to 

support Saint Louise de Marillac even when you are 

unable to attend Mass, which helps our parish plan 

our programs and services more effectively. 

 

Conservation of Resources: Families like the fact 

that Faith Direct eliminates the use of paper, which 

has a positive impact on our environment and also 

helps our parish save on the costs of printing and 

mailing out envelopes. 

 

To those of you who are using the Faith Direct service to 

make your generous donations to our parish, thank you!  

To those of you who would like to enroll, simply visit 

www.faithdirect.net where you can enroll online using our 

parish code: PA27.  With online enrollment, you can: 

• Access your account any time and view or make 

changes to your gifts. 

 

• Have your specified bank or credit card account 

debited on the 4th of the month for both offertory and 

any second collections you would like to support. 

 

• Sign up to receive “offertory cards” in lieu of 

envelopes to be placed in the collection basket. 

 

We hope you will consider using the Faith Direct service. 

We are grateful for your financial and prayerful support of 

our parish! 

Divorced and Separated Support Group Meetings 

starting on January 7 – The Divorced and Separated 

support group sponsored by Saints John & Paul Parish 

will begin its next 13-week cycle of meetings on Monday, 

January 7, 2019.  This peer led group provides caring 

support to anyone who is experiencing the pain of 

separation or divorce.  Topics covered include anger, 

loneliness, annulment, forgiveness, financial survival and 

more. Meetings are on Monday evenings from 7:00-

9:00pm and will be held at Saints John & Paul Church in 

Rooms 8 & 9 in the lower Cardinal DiNardo Center.  

 

Anyone who has questions or would like more 

information should contact Ralph Joy (412-741-5456 or 

ralph.r.joy@gmail.com) Saints John & Paul’s address is: 

2586 Wexford Bayne Road, Sewickley.  The church is 

located approximately ½ mile west of the I-79 Wexford 

exit.  For directions please contact Ralph Joy or visit the 

Saints John & Paul website http://stsjohnandpaul.org/ 

If you are a currently using Faith Direct and no 

longer wish to receive offering envelopes please 

notify the parish office. 

Your Saint Louise Respect Life Committee would like to 

thank our fellow parishioners for participating in the Baby 

Bottle Campaign to benefit Human Coalition this past 

October. As a result of your kindness and generosity, our 

parish donation totaled $7,783 to benefit this life saving 

ministry and the total represents our best results ever! As a 

direct result, in 2018 Human Coalition locally rescued 296 

babies from abortion and many more families encouraged 

and bolstered by the compassionate Human Coalition 

support services.  

 

A special thank you goes out to our Religious Education 

students who participated again this year and chipped in 

$530 of our total. Thanks to all! 

Baby Bottle Campaign Thank You 

The Catholic Men’s Fellowship Group is sponsoring a 

parish wide initiative to bring volunteer opportunities to all 

men of Saint Joan and Saint Louise.  Currently we are 

serving dinners at the Light of Life Mission on Tuesday 

evenings and we are exploring additional volunteer 

opportunities with SHIM and other non-profit 

organizations.   

 

If you are looking for ways to broaden your faith through 

serving those in need please contact Andy Hays at 724-350

-6671 or andyhays222@gmail.com. 

Support Group 

Volunteer Opportunities 



 

 

 

 


